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Dear Parents/Guardians:
This is just a reminder that the Apple Farm Trip is on 
Friday, September 19, 2014.  Please dress warm: wear hats, a warm jacket, gloves or mittens (if chilly) and rubber boots if we have been experiencing wet weather. 

Remember to pack a good lunch. (
The school will pay the $5.00 fee for each Kindergarten student, however, parents and siblings must pay $5.00 each to attend. 

For those parents who are volunteering, please remember to complete the volunteer package and return a copy to the school prior to the field trip. It is a District policy that all volunteers must have completed this package. Thank you so much in advance for your cooperation with this! 

You are welcome to travel in your own vehicle and meet us at the farm.

We are really looking forward to a wonderful trip!

Thank you,
Mrs. Corcoran and Mrs. Bell (
